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Comments: Hello,

My name is Scott Eyer and | believe this closure/revisions would be a huge mistake. Public recreation is a right
to the citizens of the United States. With people becoming more and more responsible in public recreation, it
seems like the revisions should be to open more of the land up rather than close it off. As an avid snowmobiler, |
make multiple trips out to the are to ride snowmobiles. We don't want to give any reason for the beautiful area to
be shut down, so we make sure we always are cleaning up and not leaving trash, wrecking the terrain or
anything else. As snowmobiles are over the snow, they do not leave evidence of them even being there on the
terrain. | hope that this revision/closure does NOT go through because that would be huge loss to the
snowmobiles community and people of the United States who want to enjoy the land. Thank you.



